April 15, 2015

City of Gillette

Attn: Mayor's Art Council
201 E. 5™ Street

PO Box 3003

Gillette, WY 82717

Dear Mayor's Art Council,

Please accept this letter as formal notification that | am resigning from the Board as of today.
My family and | will be relocating to Billings this summer.

| want to thank everyone for the opportunity to serve with you all during my time on the board. It
was a great experience and | wish you all good luck in all your future endeavors. Keep up the
fantastic work!

Sincerely,

CTA ARCHITECTS ENGINEERS

Ood Tbb—

Karl DeCock
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